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Minutes of the May 10, 2023 Meeting  

The May meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was
held May 10, 2023 at Next Best Thing Media Tour in the parking lot of
KMBZ  radio;  7000  Squibb  Road, Mission, Kansas.  Steve  Hendrix, chapter
chairman, was in charge. There were 9 in attendance. 

Hendrix called the meeting to order at 11:58 AM.  He asked John Gray 
(filling in for secretary Ben Weiss) to read the minutes of the April 
meeting.  The motion to approve the minutes (amended to correct the name
of the event from “Next Big Thing” to “Next Best Thing”) was by Kirk 
Chestnut and the second by Chriss Scherer.  The motion carried by 
acclimation. 

Kirk Chestnut, Chapter EAS coordinator, remarked that there had been no 
RMT on May 9 as it had been canceled due to storms in the area

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that there are currently 
no formal programs on the schedule for future meetings.

Chriss Scherer mentioned that the drive for new members is still going 
on until May 31st.  

There were no other committee reports.

The motion to adjourn was by Chriss Scherer and the second by Kirk 
Chestnut.  The meeting was adjourned at 12:03 PM. 

After adjournment individuals were able to inspect the equipment on 
display by the Next Best Thing Media Tour participants.
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